
Chairman’s Message 
 
I understand the meeting on Tuesday 15th     
November was very well attended, I was  
sorry to have missed this although I enjoyed 
a very relaxing week in Cornwall and whilst 
there attended the Remembrance Sunday 
service in St. Ives. This was very well           
attended by both visitors and towns people 
on a lovely sunny morning. I am very 
pleased that the majority of  members will be 
at the Dog & Bear on  Monday next, 5th Dec 
and I am sure it  will a good evening. Apart 
from this we don’t have another meeting    
until the 16th January when I hope you will 
all be able to come along to help sort out 
and catalogue more items for the village   
archive. If you have any items or photos 
which may be of interest please bring them 
with you. This year we applied for a grant 
from the Parish Council for the money to   
enable us to purchase a Software             
programme for  archiving and I am pleased 
to report we have been successful. The    
application was  approved at this weeks   
Parish Council  meeting. The software       
programme is  Nationally recognised and 
accepted and has been written specifically 
for History  Societys.  
I  would like to finish by thanking everyone 
for supporting the society over the past year 
and to wish you all a Very Happy Christmas 
and a Healthy New Year and I look forward 
to seeing everyone in 2017. 
           Peter Brown  
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Next Event 
 

 

Monday 5th December 

Christmas Social Evening 

 
 

Diary Dates 

 

Monday 16th January 2017 

Workshop Evening                      

 

 

 

 


